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05 JAN 96 

TO: Kermit Geary 

This letter will serve as confirmation of your signal report for listening 

to station WWLG(AM), 1360 KHz, Baltimore, MD on August 23, 1994 from 911PM 

until 1008 PM local time. 

The transcript of our program that evening is very accurate. 

Thank you for your interest in WWLG. 

ikt 
DwigHt J. Weller 
Technical Advisor 
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